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1st February 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: International Book Giving Day 

We hope that you and your families are well at this time. 

To inspire children’s reading, we are excited to announce that we will be celebrating International 
Book Giving Day. The idea of this event is to collect and recycle new/used books and facilitate a 
‘book giveaway’ event for our pupils within school.  

We would, therefore, like to kindly ask for any donations of gently-used books you may have at 
home that you no longer require. 

If so, please can your child bring them into school and drop them in the donation box inside the 
library by Monday 13th February 2023. 

Any donations would be greatly received and will be given to students to help celebrate the event 
and share in the joy of reading. 

Yours faithfully           

      

Mrs A McLachlan       Ms E O’Connor 
Library Manager      Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A McLachlan 
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